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Ref.  No.St.CPS/ 2022/23/ SP/36    Circular          Dated:  17.12.2022 

 

 

 

Subject: Strict adherence to students reporting time to school  

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

As parents, you all aspire and dream of a successful life for your ward.  For successful life, one of 

the biggest attributes is ‘value of time.  Punctuality is and has always been one of the greatest virtues 

of human kind.   

 

It is being observed that few students are reporting to school after 8.30 a.m., which is affecting our 

teaching and student’s confidence. 

 

 Ensure that your ward reports to school before 8.30 a.m.  

 School gates will close at 8.30 a.m. sharp.  No student shall be permitted after the said time.   

 Student entry will begin at 8.10 a.m.  Keeping in view the safety and security of the students, 

do not drop your ward to school before 8.10 a.m. 

 Parents are further adviced and requested to maintain decorum of the school and not to 

indulge in any kind of altercation with the school staff. 

 There is no provision of short day/half day for students.  You are requested not to send such 

requests on any working day in the school, including U.T. and Exam days.  In case of ill 

health, it is suggested that the child should take rest at home and rejoin school in better 

health condition. 

 

The school always keeps the parents in high regards.  We expect the same from the parents in return.  

Kindly be our partners in teaching the valuable lesson of punctuality to the students. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Inderpreet Bhumra 

Principal 
 


